
The Warren Olympic and Tennis Club, Inc. 

P O Box 1348, Warren, OH 44482 
 

 

April 27, 2025      THIS IS AN INVOICE 

 

 

Dear Member: 

 

Welcome back to the Warren Olympic Club for the 2025 Season!!! We’re so excited for 

the upcoming season. The Board Officers and Trustees are working hard to make sure 

everything gets accomplished.  We appreciate your help on the upcoming work days to 

make YOUR club beautiful! 

 

If you haven’t submitted your payment yet, please do so on or before opening day.  

Opening Day will be May 24, 2025.  The website has changed to 

http://www.thewarrenolympicclub.com. You can check us out on Facebook or our 

website for important information.  Our Social Calendar will be published soon also!  

We’ve got a lot of events planned for you to enjoy! 

 

Member pricing is $685, which is the dues plus assessments for capital improvements 

and boiler upgrades. .Members eligible for the 2/3 Membership (Member longer than 10 

years with NO children living at home) will NOT receive separate invoices; they may 

verify with a Board Officer and pay the reduced price $525.  New member applications 

are available from the website or the front desk. A $25.00 application deposit is required.  

Encourage your friends and family to join! We have room for 100 additional families on 

our roster. Questions on Invoicing/Pricing should be directed to: Amber O’Rell, 

Treasurer (Officer) at 330-647-8813 or Courtney Hatt (Trustee-Treasurer) at 330-675-

9597. 

 

The STINGRAYS will have sign-ups and swim suit fittings on May 3, 2025 from 9am-

12pm at the Pool.  It’s going to be an exciting season for them- come and be a part!! 

Please contact Laine Allen (Trustee-Swim) at 330-883-9983 for Swim Team questions. 

  

Donations toward the parking lot project are currently being accepted. Please mark your 

payments as such. Don’t forget to stop on over for work days (times and days posted on 

our Facebook page) to earn free guest passes.  Additional guest passes may also be 

purchased in advance of the season. 

 

NOTE: If you’ve already paid your balance in full, please disregard.  Invoices are 

required to be sent per our by-laws. Invoices will be both mailed and e-mailed. If you 

desire to be placed on the inactive list, please notify us or disregard this invoice. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

WOC Board of Directors 

330-399-4048 Office 

warrenolympicclub@gmail.com 

http://www.thewarrenolympicclub.com./

